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15th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Pancake Making  
Friday 17th February 

 
Reception will be learning about Shrove Tuesday and why we eat pancakes on this day. As part of our 
learning we will be samplings some Pancakes with simple topping ( sugar and lemon, bananas and honey)  
on Friday 17th February 2023 we will also be tossing pancakes and seeing how many we can land in our 
pan! 
 
All packaging/ingredients including allergens will be emailed to parents on Thursday evening.  
 
If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this food tasting please let Miss 
Harrington or the school office know by Friday morning, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not 
aware of please inform the Miss Harrington or the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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